
LFNC President receives World Buddhist 
Summit leader  

(KPL) Mr. Sisavath Keobounphanh, Chairman of 
the Lao Front for National Construction received 
at his office on 19 July a courtesy visit of the 
Secretary General of the World Buddhist 
Summit, Hiroshi Fujikura  

Hiroshi Fujikura arrived Vientiane last week to 
attend Venerable Pramaha Vichit Singharajs 
cremation.  

At the talk, Mr. Sisavath Keobounphanh praised 
and highly valued the visit to Laos of Hiroshi 
Fujikura as a big contribution to further 
strengthening the friendship relation and co-
operation between Laos and the World Buddhist 
Council.  

On this occasion, Hiroshi Fujikura also invited Mr. Sisavath to the summit to take place in Hanoi 
at the end of this year.  

 


